
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/15/2013 9:27:15 AM 
To: Turner, Brian (Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.' 'Prosper 

(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FYI: recap of Oct 14 San Carlos Council Meeting 

Brian ~ update from our Gov Rel folks (Jennifer Stuart and Papia Gambelin) who attended last night's meeting. 

"Tonight, Government Relations attended the regularly scheduled San Carlos City Council meeting. Agenda Item 
8(a) was the City's update on PG&E gas transmission line 147. 

The City Manager gave a brief recap of the series of events from October 3rd to today. 
The City Manager stated he has been in frequent communication with PG&E, the CPUC and state and federal 
officials on this matter. The City is in the process of engaging legal counsel and technical assistance to help 
review and evaluate the safety of LI 47 through the CPUC investigation. 

Following the City Manager's update, Papia Gambelin shared an update with the Council about the facts of L147 
and customer outreach that PG&E conducted on Friday, October 11th along the LI47 corridor. Provided in her 
report were the number of letters delivered (800), number of personal interactions (240) and nature of those 
interactions (mostly positive). We reminded the City Council that we encourage our customers to visit our Local 
Office in San Carlos or call our PGE-5000 number for any questions. 

A follow-up agenda item was a request for a $250,000 appropriation from Council for Professional and Technical 
Services Related to the PG&E Line 147 Safety Evaluation. Appropriation was unanimously approved by Council. 

City Treasurer spoke on the appropriation item, expressing concern about giving blanket authorization for 
$250,000 and duplication of efforts already underway by current intervenors. 

City Manager also indicated San Carlos is interested in participating as an interested party to the San Bruno 
investigations, in addition to being an interested party to the current Order to Show Cause re: L 147. 

There was no public comment about Line 147, and no visible media present." 
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